
I am sending this correspondence to you on behalf of my mother Mrs (Redacted) of Ynisderw Road 

who has no internet. 

             I believe criteria has to be established when issuing music licences.  

I feel that my health and well-being are being compromised due to the anti-social behaviour of loud 

music and unruly conduct coming from the above establishment. 

               Yours sincerely 

                (Redacted)  

 


